Information Paper

To:  Nelson County Board of Education

From:  Tom Dekle, Communications Director
CC:  Dr. Janice O. Lantz, Superintendent

Subject: Boston School Nature Trail
Date: October 20, 2009
The Boston nature trail and outdoor classroom project is moving forward at a steady pace. The trail is located on approximately 20 acres of forested Board property behind Boston School. The trail was conceived as a two-phase project consisting of a 2.300-foot main trail to be developed in phase one and four side trails to be added in phase two. Cost for the first phase was estimated at about $20,600, and phase-two, an additional $18,000.

The project also involves installation of three bridges along the main trail, a bird observatory and an amphitheater big enough to accommodate 300 children for outdoor programs and events. 

Much of the cost for phase one has already been accounted for in the form of material, monetary and sweat-equity donations.

Those contributing to the project thus far include: 

• Bernheim Arboretum and Research Forest
• Nelson County Schools Maintenance Department 
• Cedar Creek Quarry, LLC 
• Mago Construction
• Chip Carter
• Larry Schenk
• Jim Beam Brands 
• Promotional Wood Products
• The Nelson County Extension Office
•  Nelson County Area Technology Center
•  Guy’s Building Supplies
• USDA Soil Conservation Service of Nelson County 

Recommendation:  No board action is required at this time unless the board deems it appropriate to formally acknowledge receipt of gifts and contributions thus far. The list is still developing.

